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Pow do we lvve bappily ever after?

Welcowe o a brand new topic and with it cowes a brand new ’rpi brochure! These
brochures will give you an opportunity to find out what you are going to be investigating
about for this half term and what exciting opportunities you have to expand your

horizons; make mewories; and encourage your lifelong love for learning!

Once upon a time, there was a little class at Stedham Primary School,
called Rabbit's class. In that class, there were lots of boys and girls all
excited about what they were going to learn in their brand new topic of
‘How do we live happily ever after?’

The first exciting thing on our list of activities for the term is in literacy,

where we will be looking at the story of Goldilocks and the three bears.
I This well-known fairy tale will the key text in our literacy lessons and we
will be writing some newspaper report, stories and poem based on this
| tale,

We will of course be continuing with daily phonics lesson, except on a
| Wednesdays where you are all invited to come and join us in Rabbit’s
[ class for our parent readers.

In science this term, we will be looking at Jack and the Beanstalk and
| discovering how and why plants grow. We will be observing our own
seeds growing, and doing an experiment with cress about where plants :
grow best. | am hoping that none of the cress seeds actually grow talll =
enough to reach the giants castle, as | might have some explaining to do

| to Mr Meaby.

As always, our learnig will all stem from good ~ §
quality texts here are some of the key hooks we E
will focussing on. ’

| We are thrilled to be able to offer the Year 1 children the magical
experience of learning the ukulele this term in Rabbits class. West Sussex
Music Service will once again be coming into school on a Tuesday to
teach the children how to play what is probably my favourite instrument.

In DT, we will be working with the children across the school to help
design and build the best house for one of the three little pigs to live in.
One of things we really pride ourselves in at Stedham, is the
opportunities for the younger and older children to learn together and
we really hope this project in DT will give everyone a chance to make
the most of this collaborative learning opportunity.

As always there will be many, many other exciting things happening this
term that space here does not allow me to expand on, so please keep
an eye on ClassDojo for updates throughout the term, Please remember
all the children have logins for Numberblocks and Phonics Bugclub to
practice on a computer at home and please, please remember to read
with your child as often as you can throughout the week!
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Please do message on Dojo or talk to me on the playground if you have
any questions!
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